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Hello Team,  

I want to say Thank You to the Grand of New Mexico for entrusting me 

with the highest appointment of President. I, along with my line officers 

are here to support and encourage each of you and your auxiliaries.  Let 

us have a great New Year. 

Here are a few things that you all need to know about my year: 

Theme:  Sticking Our Neck Out for Our Veterans 

Special Project:  Raising money for all Grand Hospitals  

Grand Shirt:  Red and White Base T-Shirt  

- There will be an order form attached to the email in July’s mailing 

- The shirts are made by me, so there won’t be a long turn around 

date.  

 

My goal for this year is to rebuild what we lost during quarantine.  I 

want to build membership.  Hopefully build a new MOCA Auxiliary, and 

rebuild old friendships. This year I want to implement something new.  

I want each auxiliary to set a new member goal, and I want to know how 

you are going to obtain that goal.  

I do want to say this, if there is a problem with the auxiliary, please do 

not be scared or uncomfortable to talk to me. My phone is on at all times.  

You can always call, text, or email. My line officers are also here; if you 

have problems or concerns, please feel free to call them.  

I am going to be sending out a letter to all the membership of the Grand 

of New Mexico. In this letter, I want to know how our members are 

doing, if they are being invited to the meetings, if they feel comfortable 



coming to the meetings. I want to bring in our current members.  I want 

them to feel like they are part of the MOCA.  Remember my goal is to 

bring back members.  

I do hope that we are able to get back into the hospitals again.  We want 

to play bingo with our veterans and see them have a great time together. 

Well team, let us get out there, and start recruiting, volunteering, and 

working for our veterans.  

 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Garcia  

Grand President  

  

 


